
NEWS RELEASE 
Sacred Heart Catholic School Prepares to Celebrate 50th Anniversary 
Kirkland Lake, August 14, 2012:   

The Sacred Heart Catholic School 50th Anniversary Committee is busy making plans for the upcoming 
50th anniversary for the school, scheduled to take place over the 2012-2013 school year. 
 
A Mass and Celebration of the Eucharist is the kickoff event, taking place on Sunday, August 26th at Holy 
Name Parish at 11:00 am.  This Mass is dedicated to 50 years of Catholic education at Sacred Heart 
Catholic School.   
 
Cheryl Ricco, Principal of Sacred Heart Catholic School commented “The Sacred Heart Catholic School 50th 
Anniversary Committee would like to invite all former and current students and staff members and their 
families to join us as we celebrate Mass together on Sunday, August 26th.   There will also be a meet and 
greet in the parish hall afterward where alumni can reunite and share memories.” 
 

 

The actual 50th Anniversary of Sacred Heart Catholic School is on August 27th and so the Mass is the 
kick-off for a full year of 50th anniversary celebrations leading up to a Sacred Heart Catholic School 
reunion in May, 2013. 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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